February 1, 2015

Church council recommends the following Generosity Policy proposal to the Congregational Meeting.

A minimum of 10% of projected annual income will be tithed to the congregation's mission and outreach budget. It is recommended that the ministry team practice the United Church of Christ's guidelines and distribute the tithe as follows: 50% of that budget to the wider church through the MACUCC United Church Mission, 15% to the wider church through designated gifts and 35% to local mission.

It is recommended that this policy be implemented in the 2015 budget and included in the congregation's pending bylaw revision.

For further information and to read more about these recommendations see the MACUCC suggestions here: <a href="http://www.macucc.org/givingguide">http://www.macucc.org/givingguide</a>